
This March, the Riverside Public Library proudly announces the 

reboot of its popular Scratch coding workshop. Intended for 

beginning and intermediate Scratchers ages 8 to 16, the updated 

workshop will progress through a series of guided projects with a 

focus on game design and development, introducing Scratchers 

to a variety of programming concepts and challenges. 

If you are new to Scratch, you can sign up for a free Scratch 

account at https://scratch.mit.edu. No experience necessary. 

Check with your local library branch for details, or view the 

library’s calendar of events for workshop dates and times, 

available online at http://www.riversideca.gov/library/calendar/

current_calendar.pdf. 

 

LET THE CODING BEGIN...AGAIN! 
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